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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

HILLSBOROUGH: High school teacher selected for Princeton University program
Tuesday, November 9, 2010
Hillsborough High School social studies teacher Jeffrey Kampf has been selected to participate in a seminar for teachers called “East Asia in World History: An Interdisciplinary Approach.” The program is sponsored by the East Asia Center at Princeton University. 
Mr. Kampf will join educators from all over the state one Saturday per month from November through May for the intensive study of topics related to Asia including Confucianism and its continuing legacy on modern East Asia, Buddhism in East Asia, major periods in the histories of China, Korea, and Japan, classical Chinese literature, art of China, Korea, and Japan, the impact of the West on East Asia, and modern issues in the region.
Instruction is provided by professors of history, art, literature, and anthropology from Princeton University and the University of Pennsylvania and is coordinated by Dr. Leslie Solomon, a teacher and supervisor of social studies and English in the Cherry Hill schools for 30 years and a specialist in the development of curriculum on East Asia.

Mr. Kampf applied for the program in October and was notified of his acceptance in early November. “I have always been into Asian culture and religious concepts, ever since I was a kid,” Mr. Kampf said. “I think it has defined who I am and how I teach.”

“The extensive knowledge and useful materials that Mr. Kampf will bring back to his colleagues and students at Hillsborough High School will enable a deeper infusion of history and culture from East Asia in our curricula,” said Matthew Mingle, Supervisor of Social Studies for Hillsborough schools. “As a ‘graduate’ of this program myself, I know how great an experience this will be for Mr. Kampf,” Mr. Mingle added.

The Seminar for Teachers series is funded by the Freeman Foundation, in association with the Asia Studies Center, University Center for International Studies, and National Consortium for Teaching About Asia at Columbia University.
